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Flag Status: Orange
Dear Camden planning application,

I'm writing to object the planning application 2013/6326/P.at 6 Erskine Rd, London NW3 3AJ
because this address is the location of a yoga centre open to the community 7 days a week from
morning to evening. They offer classes with 20% discount for students, senior citizens and people
who are out of work. Research has shown that physical exercise is very important to help people
suffering from depression and anxiety and also for the well being of people in general.

Independent organisations and business make the city more interesting and richer in its diversity.
Building expensive apartments by property developers is not going to help Primrose Hill and
Camden in general as house shortage has well been publicised by local and national press.

Given these facts, I object to this planning permission and I am an NW3 resident.
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